
August 11, 2023

Subject: Reminder Notification of Legal Entity Changes 

Dear Valued Supplier,    

As previously shared with you in a June 2023 letter, we have initiated a Legal Entity Rationalization (LER) 
project to simplify our operations at Dow. With these changes, a Dow legal entity you are currently 
doing business with will change with regards to transaction and invoicing documentation. Please note 
that not all Dow legal entities you do business with today will be impacted by this rationalization. 

Legal entity changes will occur on September 2, 2023. To ensure a seamless transition, a transaction 
and receiving recess for the impacted legal entities will begin Wednesday, August 30, 2023, and 
conclude Tuesday, September 4, 2023. Please note that in response to this change you may need to 
address invoices to a different legal entity, after these changes occur. 

Please prepare for the upcoming changes, inform appropriate individuals within your organization, and 
begin any required system adjustments. Please reference our LearnAboutDowLE.com website to review 
the legal entities that are changing, and which will impact you. In addition, this site contains additional 
helpful information including a frequently asked questions section and a contact-us section.

We appreciate your support and are committed to making this transition as seamless as possible. 

Sincerely, 

The Dow Chemical Company 
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